
Southern Berkshire Regional School Committee  

       Mt. Everett Regional School 

       Sheffield, MA 

       May 25, 2017 

       Executive Session Meeting #1525 

 

 

School Committee: Ms. Silvers, Ms. Lartigue, Mr. Batacchi, Mr. Sears, Mr. Law, Mr. Stewart, Ms. Bush,  

Ms. Melendez-Delaney, Ms. Brown, Mr. Travis 

 

Administrators:  Mr. Hastings, Ms. Regan 

 

Others:  

 

Mr. Stewart called the Executive Session Meeting to order at 9:25 p.m. 

 

The School Committee discussed the upcoming court hearing regarding the pending Town of Egremont law 

suit against the Southern Berkshire Regional School District. 

 

There was further discussion on the May 24, 2017 Egremont Select Board meeting and the plans for the 

upcoming construction/renovation of the South Egremont School. 

 

The School Committee also discussed the potential options for future uses for the Monterey and South 

Egremont schools if not used for regular day programs. 

 

Mr. Batacchi moved, seconded by Mr. Sears, to adjourn at 9:58 p.m. 

 

Roll Call Vote: 

Ms. Melendez-Delaney - Yes; Mr. Batacchi – Yes; Ms. Lartigue – Yes; Mr. Travis – Yes;  

Ms. Silvers – Yes; Ms. Brown – Yes; Ms. Bush – Yes; Mr. Sears – Yes; Mr. Law – Yes;  

Mr. Stewart - Yes 

 

 

 


